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“Be strong and courageous. 

Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the Lord your God  
will be with you wherever you go” 

Joshua 1:9 

 
 
 
12th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am writing today to inform you that, to mark the State Funeral of HM Queen Elizabeth II, Colnbrook C. of E. Primary 
School will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022 in line with guidance received from the Department for 
Education and the declaration of a national bank holiday. 
 
I hope this gives all our pupils, staff and families the opportunity to participate with this important and historic event 
as they see fit. 
 
During the national period of mourning leading up to the State Funeral, school will remain open and attendance as 
normal is expected. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr T Brunson 
Headteacher 
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